
Try SCUBA

We had a big group of veterans at this outing anxious to try SCUBA! The group was first introduced to

the basics and what to expect before we went into to the pool. Each person worked one-on-one with

an instructor. The expert staff at Denver Adaptive Divers is dedicated to making sure each everyone is

safe, first and foremost but also having a good time while learning new skills. In talking with the

veterans who came today, they are all interested in continuing on to the next level of instruction. I look

forward to meeting with the staff at DAD to better understand the health healing aspects of SCUBA.

We are thrilled to have this new partnership and to open up this new opportunity for our clients.

Bob Adwar
President, River Deep Foundation
VP, Anglers of Honor
Humanitarian Chairman, Denver SCI

Healing Lives One Adventure at a Time
The River Deep Foundation is dedicated to helping military veterans and
other individuals who have experienced physical, emotional or
psychological trauma—and those who assist them—to heal and re-engage
in life through adventure, recreation and a network of support.

www.riverdeepfoundation.org
Bob Adwar bob@scihop.org

Date: April 24, 2021
Location: Denver Adaptive Divers (DAD), Denver, CO
Hosted by: River deep Foundation and Denver SCIHOP
Participating Groups: Operation TBI Freedom, Fort Carson SRU and Quality of Life Plus
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